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Star of the Week

Congratulations to the following children who are the:

‘Stars of the Week’
Reception: Minnie
Year 1: Thomas G
Year 2: Summer
Year 3: Jaxson
Year 4: Lucas
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St Aldhelm Church Easter Fayre — Saturday 91" April

With news weekly today, we are attaching details of the Church Easter Fayre
taking place on the school field on Saturday 9" April from 11am — 3pm. On the
day, one of the stalls will be a bottle tombola. If anyone has any bottles that they
would like to donate, St Aldhelm Church would be very grateful. Please bring any
donations to the school office before the end of half term.

Breakfast Club — Thursday 7" April
On the last day of the spring term (Thursday 7" April) we have a special menu
for breakfast club which will include bacon and sausage as well as cereal and
toast. If you would like to book a space for your child, please speak to the school
office.

PTFA News

Easter deadline: 9am on Wednesday! Lém} @ ‘i%*/\
Raffle tickets and paper plate designs must all be handed e "é;
in by 9am on Wednesday (6 April). Don’t miss out on the F‘ :
chance to win one of 21 fantastic Easter bags. Also, every p A
child that enters the paper plate competition will take Frome valley First school

home a chocolate treat and will be put in a prize draw to

win a bumper-sized arts and crafts box. Entries cost £1. Thanks for supporting
our Easter fundraisers!

We’'ve been spending

The PTFA has donated £350 to the school to offer the children some amazing
experiences during this week’s special, off-curriculum Health and Fitness Week.
This was only possible due to your generosity. Thank you!

Your School Lottery update

Congratulations to Ms B who won Saturday night’s cash prize of £11.10 for the
third time! A huge thank you to everyone who buys a ticket each week. You're
making a big difference!
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Second Hand Uniform
Weather permitting, all this week, we will have a rail of second hand uniform in
the playground before and after school for parents to look through. We have also
been given some football boots in a variety of sizes that may be of use to
someone as well. All items are free of charge.
If anyone has any items that they would like to donate, please bring them to
the school office as soon as possible.

After School Sport Club
After half term, we will be starting an after school sport club on a Monday from
3.15-4.30pm. Full details will be sent to parents by the end of this week.
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